
2222	Mission	Avenue,	Oceanside	CA	92058	–	USA

An Invitation to reconnect with The Rosicrucian Fellowship
after life circumstances have caused you to interrupt your quest

Dear	Friends,

There	are	those	among	us	who	have	stepped	on	the	path	of	light	in	the	footsteps	of	our	Lord	Christ	Jesus.	
We	have	started	our	studies	with	enthusiasm	and	have	begun	to	share	and	apply	what	we	have	learnt.		
But	suddenly	life	happens	and	we	are	faced	with	various	tests	and	challenges	whose	heavy	demands	
cause	us	to	stop	and	walk	off	the	path.	We	understand	that	facing	our	ripe	destiny	is	very	difficult	to	
handle	at	times,	even	though	we	are	never	given	a	test	that	is	above	our	capacity	to	overcome,	as	we	are	
given	unseen	assistance	from	kind	and	compassionate	Invisible	Helpers	on	inner	plane.	

We	understand	that	a	test	appears	hard	in	the	beginning	yet	over	time	things	tend	to	ease	up	and	we	
begin	to	comprehend	why	we	received	the	privilege	of	such	a	test	in	order	to	open	our	eyes	and	ears.		The	
test	aims	at	bringing	our	heart	and	head	ever	closer	together	and	allows	the	voice	of	intuition	-	teaching	
from	within	–	to	be	heard	loud	and	clear	in	further	guiding	our	steps.

As	we	walk	the	path	and	perform	certain	exercises,	prayers	and	selfless	service	with	Love,	we	are	actually	
building	our	inner	vehicles	and	birthing	our	nascent	spiritual	faculties.	Efforts	made	day	by	day	to	live	a	
better	life,	to	become	better	people	and	to	strive	to	make	it	a	better	place	for	everyone	on	Earth,	are	most	
noble	aspirations.	We	are	guided	to	maintain	a	sane	mind,	a	soft	heart,	and	a	sound	body	to	open	the	door	
to	the	inner	planes	where	much	spiritual	work	awaits	us	in	the	vineyard	of	Christ.

So,	Dear	Friends,	we	take	this	opportunity	to	invite	you	to	reconnect	with	The	Rosicrucian	Fellowship	
and	reconnect	as	Friends.	You	can	send	a	letter	to	ask	to	be	reinstated	as	aspirants	of	this	wonderful	
organization,	where	we	learn	to	discover	the	mysteries	that	are	hidden	within	us;	where	we	learn	to	
build	our	Soul	Body	and	open	the	door	to	our	Higher	Self,	the	Spirit	within.		Join	us	in	our	quest	to	live	a	
life	such	as	that	we	can	reach	eternal	life	in	the	Kingdom	that	is	not	of	this	world	as	promised	by	Christ.

Send	your	letter	of	request	for	reinstatement	to:	
The	Rosicrucian	Fellowship,	2222	Mission	Ave,	Oceanside,	CA	92058	–	USA
Attn:	Esoteric	Department

We	welcome	you	back	in	Friendship	and	Fellowship
May	The	Roses	Bloom	Upon	Your	Cross

For	the	Board	of	Trustees
Jean	de	Galzain,	President,	
The	Rosicrucian	Fellowship


